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From: Jenifer Hakkarinen
To: Valerie Danson
Subject: FW: Kerbs 33-15 123-21731 MIT
Date: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 10:10:01 AM
Attachments: image001.png


 
 


From: Jenifer Hakkarinen 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 9:52 AM
To: erica.petrie@state.co.us
Subject: Kerbs 33-15 123-21731 MIT
 
 
Good Morning Erica,
I just wanted to reach out and let you know PDC will be completing an MIT on the well mentioned


above on Tuesday the 18th at 8am. COGCC Engineering has requested the MIT be completed 9/30
and this well is in crops so we will only have access for a short period of time and we needed to
move a bit sooner due to landowner constraints. Please let me know if you need any more info from
me, thanks and have a great day!
 


Jenifer Hakkarinen
Regulatory Supervisor
4000 Burlington Avenue
Evans, Colorado 80620
Jenifer.Hakkarinen@pdce.com
Office: (970) 313-5559
Cell: (970) 313-5559
pdce.com
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